

Lower Humber Marshes Invasive Species Control Day Saturday June 22nd 9:00AM to 12:00PM

The Lower Humber Marshes are a provincially significant wetland complex within the City of Toronto. Unfortunately, years of urbanization and human impact have degraded the marshes. Come out and help Ontario Streams staff on Saturday June 22nd to help remove Japanese Knotweed, a non-native invasive species from this important ecosystem. Gloves and light refreshments will be provided. Please wear long pants.

Directions:

Subway—Take the Bloor-Danforth line to the Old Mill Station, and then walk east on Bloor to the meeting location (marked by the star).

Driving—The site is located off of Bloor St., west of S. Kingsway. Parking is located on

side streets.

Please meet on the south side of Bloor St., on the east side of the Humber River bridge crossing (marked by the star). We will gather here and then move as a group down an unmarked trail to the site (circled in red). Please be on time, as it will be difficult for you to find us later on.



Support Provided By:







For more information and to register your participation, please contact Christine Pritchard at (905) 713-7399 (office), (416)-993-1646 (cell) or christine.pritchard@ontariostreams.on.ca